
 
 

Peer Contact Agreement 
 

Contact with other students: 
Feedback from our students has shown that contact with other students is a great way of sharing 
inspiration and motivation. We encourage students to connect with each other in whatever ways 
feel comfortable to them. Students in some areas form support groups, hold group exhibitions or 
work on collaborative art projects together. 

 
Some ways of connecting with other students are: 

 

• Painting swaps 
• Mail or E-mail art projects 
• Video or Film screenings 
• Going to exhibitions together 
• Meeting for coffee 
• Organising an exhibition 
• Round robin or altered book exchange 

 

You can get in touch with other students via the Workroom and by joining the Peer Contact List. 
 

If you would like to be able to contact other TLC students and have them contact you, please sign 
this form and send in the envelope provided with your other contracts. 

 
 

I would like my contact details to be made available to other TLC students and would like to receive a 
copy of the Peer Contact List in my area.  

In signing this agreement I acknowledge the details TLC will share with other enrolled students are: 
preferred name, last name, suburb & city, mobile phone number, email and programme name. 

 

 

 
Full Name:    

 
 
 
 
 

Signed:    
 
 
Date: ______________________________________ 
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